

Please regularly consult our website (http://www.uni-due.de/anglistik/) for any information related to your studies.

News - News - News

Dear students,

We are pleased to inform you that we are now offering a new service for you:

The Department of Anglophone Studies Newsletter.

Our newsletter is meant to keep you up-to-date on a wide range of **extra-curricular activities** and **events** that the department is organising or is involved in. Please also tell your fellow students about this new service so that everyone is well-informed of what is going on in the department.

Best wishes,

Your Department of Anglophone Studies

http://lists.uni-due.de/mailman/listinfo/anglistik-studierende

PS: Please note that our newsletter will **not** provide **information related to your studies** (such as deadlines, course information and so forth). You should continue to consult **our website regularly** in order to obtain the latest news relevant to your course of studies.